Newsletter

Term 3 2024



Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt E-Mail - Office@oasisskinnerstreet.org Year3@oasisskinnerstreet.org

Welcome to Year 3

What to expect this term

Welcome to Term 3. Happy New Year. We hope you have had a lovely Christmas. We very excited to continue our learning journey. Our children are amazing!

What to expect from you

We expect the children to bring in iPads every day fully charged. Please note chargers need to be prioritised for school iPads only.

School reading books and contact books also need to be in school daily and we would expect the children to read on a daily basis. As year 3's we expect the children to be responsible for changing their own books when they need to. We will continue to focus on reading VIPERS skills in reading lessons. Please continue to practise skills using Sumdog, Edshed and Oxford Owls.

PE

P.E day will be on a Tuesday and children are required to wear correct P.E kit (house colours or plain white T shirt and black shorts/joggers and trainers or plimsolls. No jewellery should be worn on this day. Please

Curriculum overview

remove earrings. <u>Note first 2 weeks Beech will complete Challenger Troop block.</u>

This term our topics are as follows;

Maths; Multiplication and division. Please practise your times tables for 2,5,10,3,4 and 8's. We will then study length and perimeter.

English; Our writing text is "**Leon and the place between**". This is a circus theme fiction text. We will be producing a narrative (story) piece of writing for publishing.

Science; Super Scientists, we will be learning about real scientists as well as completing our own investigations.

R.E; Islam

History; Stone Age to Iron Age (Paleolithic, Mesolithic and Neolithic periods)

Geography; maps focussing on 8 point compass and grid references

Music; this term we will start to learn the Ocarina

Key Dates

Looking ahead to February 20th in term 4 we will be doing a short trip to the Strand.